DOCUMENTS OF THE GENERAL FACULTY

RESOLUTION TO FACULTY COUNCIL ON NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO CHARLIE STRONG

On behalf of the Faculty Council Executive Committee, Chair Jody L. Jensen (Kinesiology and Health Education) submits the following resolution in appreciation of Coach Charlie Strong. The resolution was unanimously endorsed by the Faculty Council at its meeting on December 5, 2016.

Alan W. Friedman, Secretary

General Faculty and Faculty Council The University of Texas at Austin

Clar W. Oriekwan

Arthur J. Thaman and Wilhelmina Doré Thaman Professor of English and Comparative Literature

RESOLUTION TO FACULTY COUNCIL ON NOTE OF APPRECIATION TO CHARLIE STRONG

The Faculty Council wishes to express its gratitude to Charlie Strong for his service as the Head Coach of the University of Texas football team from 2014 through 2016. As an educator and coach who embraced the University's core values, he was an exemplary leader, role model, and mentor for our student athletes. We declare our respect for Charlie Strong's commitment to the development of their character and academic skills as well as their athletic prowess. The University is a better place because of the enduring legacy he leaves with all the students and colleagues with whom he worked.

Distributed through the Faculty Council Wiki site https://wikis.utexas.edu/display/facultycouncil/Wiki+Home on December 5, 2016.